internet AWareness

8.00pm | 17 April 2013
Bessels Green Baptist Church

(refreshments available from 7.30pm)

ENTRANCE FREE
Register by email — Emma.Trim@bgbc.co.uk

Safer Children in a Digital World
Rebecca Avery - e-safety officer at Kent County Council

Many families are allowing their children to use the internet
unsupervised. Do you know what your child is doing online?

Social networking sites, online tools and games such as
Facebook, Club Penguin, Moshi Monsters, BBM, and Twitter
can be a great method of interacting but there are risks
associated with their use. BGBC have organised an e-safety
awareness evening for parents/carers to help you manage
these risks and improve the personal safety and security

of your family members.

Join us to help keep our young people safer on the internet.

www.bgbc.co.uk



